
June 15, 2023 

 

BSE Ltd. 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

  

 

Security code: 532508 

 

Kind attn: Mr. Rakesh Parekh 

 

 

Ref: Your email dated 9th June, 2023 

 

 

Sub:   Revised Disclosure under Regulation 31 of the Securities and Exchange Board 

of India (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers), Regulations, 2011 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

With reference to your email dated 9th June, 2023, please find the revised disclosure under 

Regulation 31 of the SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 

2011 alongwith list of lenders. 

 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ratan Jindal 
 

Encl.: As mentioned above 

 

CC: 

The Company Secretary 

Jindal Stainless Limited 

O.P.Jindal Marg, Hisar – 125 005 
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